
Greater Englewood Neighborhood Association
Minutes : Member Meeting

Date: October 11, 2010
Location: Cuba Hunter Park

The meeting was called to order by the Treasurer, Mark Patrick, acting as President for
this meeting.
Opening prayer led by Lowell Griffith. We recited the Pledge of Allegiance.

Announcements:
1. The garage sale made almost $400.00.
2. Bring supplies for the troops to the next 2 meetings. A supply list was

provided for each member in attendance.
3. Cleanup at the Spring Glen/Beach Blvd. triangle will be Oct. 23rd at 9:30 AM.
4. Election of new officers and board members will be at the November meeting.
5. Remember to attend the SHADCO ( third Thurs. of month) and CPAC (4th

Mon. of month) meetings. Both meetings will meet at Cuba Hunter Park at
6:30 PM.

6. Tonight is the last night for Neighbor of the Year nominations.
7. Thank you to Richard McDowell for keeping the triangle at Kennerly and

Spring Glen looking beautiful.
8. Suzanne Jenkins announced the Mid-town Festival on Nov. 6th from 10:00

AM – 6:00 PM.
9. Councilman Redmon announced a Bike Rodeo at Englewood HS on Nov. 6th

from 9:00 AM-12:00 noon.

Reports of Committees:
1. Treasurer: Mark Patrick gave the Treasurer’s Report.
2. Beautification: Taghi Shoaei announced the cleanup mentioned in

Announcement 3.
3. Code Compliance: No report
4. Community Program: See announcement 8 above.
5. Crime: See program notes.
6. Education: Elaine Patrick gave the report. See attached sheet.
7. Membership: Billie Griffith announced we have 111 paid memberships.
8. Yard of the Month: No report.

Program: Sheriff John Rutherford reported on the current crime statistics in
Jacksonville. Total crime incidents have dropped by 10.5% from 2008 to 2009. Violent
crime has dropped by 15.7% in the same period.

Old Business: There was no old business.
New Business: There was no new business.
Meeting adjourned at 8:05 PM.




